LRRA Annual Meeting
November 17, 2013
President Dan Morgan called the meeting to order at 6:30AM at the Village Kitchen in Moultonboro, NH.
Present were President Dan Morgan (W1UR), Vice President Bob Ness (KB1DLX), Treasurer Bob Carolo (N1YH), Lee Herterich (K1VZI), Dale Smith (KA5WHO), Glen Aldrich (KC1AAI), Marvin White (W1KWM), Frank Quimby (N1MAZ), Bill Gill (K1ZKJ), members Mary Morgan, Sarah Silk and XYL’s Nancy Gill, Lyn Ness and Cecily Quimby.
With a quorum present the following officers were unanimously elected for the next two years:
President: Dan Morgan
Vice President: Bob Ness
Secretary: Tom MacKay
Treasurer: Bob Carollo
The minutes of the last meeting were by-passed as the secretary was unable to attend.
Bob Carollo gave the treasurer’s report and the financials are available upon member request. Bob also gave the report on the 2013 Field Day results. The club did very well this year with a final score of 5124 points with 1593 QSO’s and 46 participants. In class 2A we were 55th out of 348 US stations, 7th out of 25 entrants in call area #1 and 16th out of 146 overall in all classes in call area #1.
Bob Ness reported that the club’s volunteer efforts at the Smith River Canoe Race in May and the 4th of July parade set up were extremely well appreciated.
Bill Gill gave the technical report and said that the new duplexer cans ordered from North Carolina had been shipped and should arrive at his place of work sometime this week. Dan thanked Bill for the many hours he spent working on the repeater problems and that it is currently working better. The hope is that the new (used) duplexers will improve communications further.
The meeting adjourned at 6:45AM
Respectfully submitted;
Dan Morgan (W1UR)
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